


- Masks will only be required in indoor common areas.
- Only clear bags smaller than 12”x6”x12” and small clutch bags/purses smaller than 6.5”x4.5” will be 

allowed
- Hand sanitizer will be available in high traffic areas
- Cashless transactions throughout the venue.  All major credit cards will be accepted
- Food and beverage will be available and provided in “Play it Safe” Packaging
- New! Food & beverage in-seat delivery and pick-up via the FanFood App
- Tickets will be 100% digital and accessible through your MyTIckets account

CRAIG UNGER, PRESIDENT
MEMPHIS REDBIRDS / MEMPHIS 901 FC

Dear Fans,

We are excited to return to play at AutoZone Park and to bring sports back to downtown Memphis in 
2021.  To ensure the safety of our fans, players, and staff , we have implemented several new fan 
experience and safety protocols as part of the re-opening plan. Before you attend an event, we 
strongly encourage  you to review and familiarize yourself  with these new requirements .   Your 
cooperation and adherence to these protocols are critical to our ability to provide a safe and 
enjoyable experience to all fans.

Below is a summary of the key fan experiences and protocols that will be implemented and required 
at AutoZone Park:

Updates to our fan experience and safety protocols will be made frequently.  Please review this  
document before each event. We appreciate your support and cooperation to ensure everyone can 
continue to enjoy  the Memphis Redbirds and Memphis 901 FC at AutoZone Park.





https://www.memphis901fc.com/tickets




 

https://order.fanfoodapp.com/
https://www.memphis901fc.com/faqs?_wcsid=E28D1C994774BA1C52BF03056BEC7B89E59A5143C8DEA7D1

